
 

 

DIANE’S SCHOOL OF DANCE  

2025-2026 POINTE SHOE FITTING INFO 
 

Hello DSOD families of 7th -12th Grade Pointe Students! 

Reminder of pointe shoe fitting info that was sent out to you with this year's enrollment! 
 

If your dancer is new to DSOD's pointe class and in need of new pointe shoes (and you're 

planning on buying them from Dance Shoppe) please do so during the following dates and times: 
 

Thursday, August 28th from 4:00pm - 6:00pm 

Friday, August 29th from 3:00pm - 5:00pm 

Saturday, August 30th from 11:00am - 3:00pm 
 

Dance Shoppe Address: 

512 NW Englewood Road 

KCMO 64118 

 

Please note that it is not mandatory to buy your dancer's shoes at Dance Shoppe or to go at 

the above dates and times, but is appreciated as Dance Shoppe will have extra shoe fitters 

available during those days. Thank you, we can’t wait to start our 52nd year of dance! 

 

 
 


